
2020 SEFHA MEETING MINUTES


January 14, 2020 
6:30 PM SEFHA Meeting El Cazador Mexican Restaurant-Chatham, Virginia

21 Attendees

Larry Collie opened the meeting with a word of prayer.

David Tuggle called meeting to order. The meeting begun with discussion of the Colt 
Starting Challenge. The saddle and buckles have been ordered and David announced 
that the horses would be walking horses this year! We need everyone to get as many 
ads as possible for the program to help pay for everything involved.

Jobs were assigned: 

Timers:

	 Karen Hill

	 Libby Killian

	 Chris Lange

Judges:

	 Taylor McIntosh (Head Judge)

	 Samantha Henley

	 Patty Rigney

	 Randall Wiseman Carty

Score Talliers:

	 Ginger Collie

	 Cheryl Tuggle

Silent Auction Organizer:

	 Amanda Wrenn

Judges Referee:

	 Mary Beth Jackson

Emcees:

	 David Tuggle (SEFHA President)

	 Reggie Meade (Vice-President)

Ticket Distributors:

	 Mark Long

	 Nancy Long

	 Tim Hill

	 Frank Killian

A Big Thank you to all volunteers! With out all of you, none of this would be possible!

May 2, 2020-10:00 - Helping Hands Clinic-Location Pending 

7:30 Meeting adjourned




March 13, 2020 
6:30 PM SEFHA Meeting El Cazador Mexican Restaurant-Chatham, Virginia 

19 Attendees

Larry Collie opened the meeting with a word of prayer.

David Tuggle called meeting to order. Discussion began with what a success the Colt 
Starting Challenge was this year! We had such a great team come together and really 
pull off a fantastic event. A special thank you to Lizzie Kendig and Bailee and JessiAnn 
Noel for their hard work making bracelets to raise money for the St Jude Children's 
Hospital. They raised over $100 in donations! Great job ladies!

May 2, 2020 SEFHA will host a Helping Hands Clinic exclusively for members at Tuggle 
Farm, 5392 Old Richmond Rd Danville, VA 24540. To become a member you can visit 
our website http://www.sefha.net/aboutmembership.html or you can become a 
member the day of the event. See Libby Killian, membership coordinator. The clinic will 
begin at 10:00 AM. Bring your horse to join in the fun and learning or come and audit 
and fellowship with fellow horseman. We will be having a hotdog lunch following the 
clinic. Members are asked to bring a side dish and/or dessert.

During the month of May we will be having a contest to raise money for the St Jude 
Children's Hospital. You log the hours spent with your horse (excludes feeding time-It 
must be actual horsemanship activity) and you collect sponsorship donations. 2 prizes 
will be given at the conclusion of the contest. The horseman with the most money 
collected will win a prize and the horseman with the most hours spent with their horse 
will win a prize. The last 2 years in a row we have collected over $1000.

During the month of June SEFHA will be hosting another horsemanship clinic. We are 
taking recommendations at this point as to which clinician we would like to have. Some 
of our past clinicians have been Whitney Sewell, Mark Noel and Taylor McIntosh. If you 
have a suggestion please email sefha1@gmail.com.

Office elections will be held at our April Monthly meeting. Nominations were made at 
this month's meeting.

Reggie Meade has resigned as Vice President.

Leslie Keck nominated Sarah Kendig for Vice President. Amanda Wrenn seconded the 
nomination.

Sarah Kendig nominated Nancy Long to hold a position on the board. 

7:30 PM Meeting Adjourned.


No further meetings due to Covid 19 Global Pandemic 


